
Everyone is invited, bring your 
friends and family. 

Snacks and refreshments will 
be provided.

Everyone who comes can enter 
a drawing to win a prize!

We want to hear from you!
The County and City of Los Angeles are creating plans for the 
future of trees in our communities, with recommendations for how 
we care for trees and grow our neighborhood forest. 

This collaborative effort between the County and City of 
Los Angeles is supported by Proposition 40 and California 
Climate Investments funding provided by the California 
Department of Forestry and Fire Protection (CAL FIRE) 
Urban and Community Forestry Program.

Join us at a neighborhood workshop near you!
Share your vision for the future of our urban forest.

When: 

Where: 

To see the list of workshops happening across the  
County and City and find one accessible to you, visit  
https://bit.ly/LAUFMPWorkshops or scan the QR code! 

Our Urban Forest: Planning for Trees

January 29, 2024 

10 - 11:30 a.m.

https://us06web.zoom.us/
j/89874108056?
pwd=ifR0US47d44TayMVrg 
q9Sk409JegtY.1

https://bit.ly/LAUFMPWorkshops
https://us06web.zoom.us/

